
BOSTON POST CANE 

POLICY 

 

 

It is the policy of the Selectboard to award the Boston Post Cane to the 

oldest living resident of Buckland at the time it becomes available.  The 

holding of the cane will remain with that resident until such time as it is 

necessary to award the cane again—if the resident either moves out of Town 

or passes away.   

 

Beginning in 2012 the recipient will no longer retain physical possession of 

the cane.  The cane shall remain in the Town Hall where the resident’s name 

shall be displayed as the current holder of the honor.  The recipient will be 

awarded a certificate commemorating the awarding of the cane. 
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